
Fwd: Seal Island Lighthouse

Calvin D'Entremont <cdentremont@munargyle.com>
Wed 5/17/2023 5:41 PM

To: Chantalle Newell <cnewell@munargyle.com>

1 attachments (1 MB)
copy of correspondence with Government Seal Island Lighthouse.pdf;

Hey Chantalle, 
Can you put this on the agenda for our next meeting unless Scott Surette beat me to the punch!!
Calvin

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Blonde Rock <blonderock1@hotmail.com>
Date: May 17, 2023 at 10:11:47 AM ADT
To: Scott Surette <ssurette@munargyle.com>
Cc: Calvin D'Entremont <cdentremont@munargyle.com>
Subject: Seal Island Lighthouse

Good Morning

As per our telephone conversation this morning I am forwarding our correspondence with
the Federal Government expressing our concerns about the condition of the Seal Island
Lighthouse.

This lighthouse is classified as a Federal Heritage Building, (the Canadian Coast Guard
named one of their vessels after the original founder of the lighthouse, Mary Hitchens)
which adds to the status of this structure.

We would appreciate any recognition from your Municipality in support of our endeavours
for the preservation of this Historical Site.

Thanking you in advance

Sincerely,

Sonia Symonds-Newell 
for 



Concerned Citizens
Seal Island Lighthouse
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